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Chimacum Middle School
Mr. Al González, 6th grade Science
My name is Al González and I will be your child’s science teacher for the 2007-2008 school year. This will be my 11th year teaching science and other subjects here at Chimacum Middle School and my 17th year teaching.  Sixth graders will be learning process science this year and working on fascinating projects and labs. The process we will focus on will be using the scientific method through inquiry (EALR’s 2 & 3). Please check my website for more information: http://educatoral.com/. We will be learning about Mt. Saint Helens, exploring energy, machines, and motion, and studying fresh water ecology and water quality. Our weeklong Camp Cispus experience will kick off the year during our third week of school, starting September 17. Please email me if you have any questions at al_gonzalez@csd49.org. 
If you collect General Mills Box Tops for Education, Tyson products Project A+ redemption labels, or Campbell’s Labels for Education please send them to me with your child. We are trying to raise money every year for Cispus because as enrollment declines our budgets get smaller and smaller and we don’t want any of our kids to miss out on such a fantastic learning opportunity. Aside from the materials your child’s homeroom teacher will require, what your child will need for science this year are: 
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two composition notebooks, 

one sturdy Pee-Chee folder, 






black pens,

large glue sticks, and 

some other color pens. 

Your child will also need markers or colored pencils, and tape (just in case your homeroom teacher doesn’t ask for those). Thank you for taking the time to read this and I’ll see you soon (at orientation hopefully).

Al González
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